
 Additional Information - Please Return the Detachable Portion To Your Child’s Homeroom 

 Staff Member(s) By December 14 

 1. We ask that students generally purchase only for immediate family members (e.g., Moms, Dads and siblings) 

 as there are a limited number of gifts available for purchase. 

 2. Each item costs 25 cents (e.g., if a student purchases 3 items they would pay 75 cents). 

 3. If at all possible, please send your child in with the correct amount of change/money as that will make the sale 

 go more smoothly. 

 4. Please send a reusable bag or plastic bag with your child on December 19 to bring their purchased gifts home. 

 Please Detach and Return This Portion to Your Child’s Homeroom Staff Member(s) 

 Your Child’s Name 

 Homeroom Staff Member(s) 

 Immediate Family Member Purchasing For  Relationship to Student: 

 Age (if still in school): 

 Immediate Family Member Purchasing For  Relationship to Student: 

 Age (if still in school): 

 Immediate Family Member Purchasing For  Relationship to Student: 

 Age (if still in school): 

 Immediate Family Member Purchasing For  Relationship to Student: 

 Age (if still in school): 

 Immediate Family Member Purchasing For  Relationship to Student: 

 Age (if still in school): 


